To

Dear Ms. Anne Hathaway

23 Hill Road

Rubbble Corner

Denver  6534

Date: August 5, 2010

Dear Miss Anne

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very merry Christmas and a happy new year. At Toy Story inc. we are privileged to have customers like you. Christmas is time to spread the cheer and goodwill and as a token of our appreciation we are enclosing a small gift along with this letter.

It is our prerogative to make our customers smile and we are hoping that you always leave our store with a smile on your face. We have a range of new product and exciting offers and discount for you.

Thank you for shopping with us and we would like to see you at our store again.

All the very best to you and have a great year ahead.

Yours’ sincerely

May Jones

Sales executive

Toy Story Inc.

